
Crime Prevention Awareness Presentation 
 
 

WAS HELD ON 
Tuesday April 25th at 7:00 PM 

Club House 1 
 

 
Deputy Ron Buzzeto from the Pasco County Community Relations Unit gave a very informative and 
interactive presentation with the residents of Gulf Harbors. 
 
Deputy Buzzeto is an experienced speaker and motivator who enjoys teaching crime prevention 
awareness, conducting community meetings and promoting, teaching and organizing the Sheriff's 
Office Neighborhood Watch program. 
 
All residents are encouraged to observe and report all suspicious activities by calling; 
911 for all emergencies, or 727-847-8102 for non-emergencies.   
The second call should go to our Community Patrol 727-848-0198. 
 
Anonymous tips can be entered on their website www.pascosheriff.com and use the “submit tip” tab. 
Pasco Sheriff’s Office also have a Face Book page. 
 
He stressed to call in ALL suspicious activities. 
When the Sheriff’s Office receive reports, deputies are dispatched to investigate. 
An increase of Sheriff Patrols in GHC is a good thing. 
 
There will be another information session scheduled for next winter.  
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